
The Baillieu Government has announced a restructure 

of the Victorian Multicultural Commission (VMC) 

and the first Commonwealth Multicultural policy 

has been released since 2006.

What do these changes mean for the sector and 

what we can do to influence positive change ?

6.00pm – 8.00pm
Monday, 28 March 2011

Room A/B

Level 1

Statewide Resources Centre

150 Palmerston St Carlton

(Melways ref – 2B : H6)

RSVP – 03) 9349 4122 or email eccv@eccv.org.au to book a placewww.eccv.org.au

Ms Maria Vamvakinou MP – Federal Member for Calwell 

Chair of Parliamentary Inquiry into Multiculturalism
special guest speaker


